
    
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Comgallõs was awash with sparkle, lights, tinsel and baubles as Christmas Jumpers were the order of 
the day to raise some money for school funds.  The children had a wonderful time and the school was 
truly festive ð every child and staff member took part. Great Fun!! 

The central picture shows Mrs F. Brown, our Fundraising Group representative, Mr Matthews and some 
festive fun Year 7 children.  Thank you all for your donations, the fundraising group will let you know how 
this money will be used!     
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Year 5 children, last term, visited Ramõs Island as part of their theme work. 
Hereõs what some of the children thought. 

                          

We went to Ramõs Island for a BBQ. We got there on the Maid of Antrim, it was amazing. We had a great time 
and we got to explore the island. On the boat there was a small shop that sold sweets. We saw lots of birds on 
Ramõs Island. At the BBQ there were burgers and hot dogs. The BBQ tasted great and you could have tomato 
ketchup and a fizzy drink. It was an awesome experience, thanks to all the teachers who organised the trip.          

                                                                                     By Rory Mc Lornan & Niamh Connolly   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




